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Sacristans 
Bridget O’ Halloran :                         Newmarket 
Mary Barron:                                      The Wells 
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 26th Sunday in Ordinary 

Time Year A : 28th Sept 2014 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie  
Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket  :Sat  27th   7.30pm Betty Lee, Mullingar 
      Kitty (20th anniversary) and Vincent Liddy, Ballincragga 
      Mary Conway, Clonloghan. 1st anniversary 
Sun 28th   11.00am Sean McNamara, 8 Ballycar Road. Month’s Mind 
Mon 29th   10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue 30th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Wed 1st 10.00am Daily Mass 
Thur 2nd  10.00am   Daily Mass  
Fri  3rd  10.00am Christina, Paddy and baby Patrick Carmody, Lisduff 
        7.00pm First Friday followed by Exposition 
Sat 4th   2.00pm Fatima Hour   
        7.30pm Joe and Patty Casey, Ralahine 
Sun 5th   11.00am Sunday Mass            

 

Wells       Sat  27th    6.30pm Weekend Mass 
Sun 28th  10.00am Sunday Mass  
Thur  2nd   1.30pm Clonmoney School Annual Mass.  
Sat   4th    6.30pm Malachy Darcy, Bunratty  
Sun  5th  10.00am Sunday Mass  

 

Carrigerry       Sun   28th  9.00am Sunday Mass 
       Sun  5th 9.00am Sunday Mass  

Recent Death:  
Pray for the happy repose of the soul of   
Pat Dunlea, father of Mary Fitzgerald, Stonehall 
May he rest in peace 

Last week’s Church  
Collection 
€1806.35 

Thank You  

St Vincent de Paul / Local Helpline 
086 3024238 

Please leave a short message plus your contact details  
and a member of the society will call you back 

Abundance Prayer Group 
Meet each Monday except Bank  
Holidays at 7.30pm in the upstairs  
meeting room in Newmarket Church  

BINGO NEWSBINGO NEWSBINGO NEWSBINGO NEWS    
This week Jackpot is €3550. Bingo each Wed night in the 
Community Centre 8.30pm sharp.  
Supporting bingo helps your local Community Centre  

First Friday: Exposition on the Blessed  
Sacrament after evening mass 
 

Fatima Hour: First Saturday of each month the 
Rosary will be recited from 2-3pm.  

“How beautiful are the feet…of those who bring good news” 
Oh, how all of us would agree with these words of Paul, who 
walked great distances bringing the joyous news of the gospel to 
the ancient world. And ‘good news’ can be such a lift in our 
lives, but does it arrive often enough? 
Paul’s story, part two, of his remarkable life’s work and the leg-
acy of his writings, is the topic of the talk in the Upper Room in 
Newmarket Church, @ 7.00pm on Thursday next 2nd October. 
Paul’s tireless preoccupation with preaching the love of the 
Risen Christ is a key element in exploring the richness of our 
Christian heritage and enhancing our faith.  

Matt Talbot Novena 2014 - Shannon : The annual Novena 
praying for all suffering or sharing in the life of addictions, will 
begin for the 22nd year on this Tuesday September 30th at 7pm, 
in SS John & Paul Church, Shannon.  The Preacher for the open-
ing evening will be Rev. Tony O’Riordan, SJ, PP Moyross. The 
Novena can be viewed each week live on line at shannonpar-
ish.ie where petitions can also be sent to the special online peti-
tion form. Please spread the word!  A warm welcome awaits all. 

COMMUNITY GAMES 
The AGM of Newmarket on Fergus Community 

games will be held in the Family Centre on  
Tuesday Oct. 7th at 7.30pm.  All welcome. 

Clonmoney National School will 
hold their annual school mass on 
Thursday 2nd October at 1.30pm in 
the Wells Church. Parents, Pupils 
past and present, neighbours & 
friends are all welcome to attend 



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

Coffee Mornings 
Mary Meade, Deerpark wishes to thank all who supported the cof-
fee morning on the 18th Sept in aid of the local hospice. 
€500 was raised. Thank you for the support! 
 
Noreen McInerney also wishes to thank everyone who supported  
the coffee morning at Cahergal. €456 raised. 
 
The Mid West PTAA (Pioneer Total Abstinence Association) 
Annual Mass and Social takes place at the Temple Gate Hotel, 
Ennis on Friday 18th October 2014. Mass is at 8pm followed by 
meal. Music by Mountain Dew. Tickets cost €25. Further details 
contact Mary 061 368287 or Bernadette 061 368491 

 
Obair  wishes to thank all who supported their Church Gate 
Collection last weekend. The amount collected was €1110. 
Thanks also to the people who helped. 
 
Annual Walk  
The Management Committee of the District Daycare Centre, 
Clarecastle wish to thank sincerely the Organising Commit-
tee for their commitment and valuable time in making the 
“Walk” a great success. 
Many thanks to all who supported us on the day and a  
special thanks to the families and clients of the Centre. 
 
Sewing Classes are taking place at Obair on Tuesday  
mornings from 10-12. This course is part of the LCETB Commu-
nity Education Programme and will be running for 10 weeks, the 
course is aimed at beginners and for anyone who has an interest in 
crafts or design! This course is also beneficial for anyone who 
would like to progress onto Further Education. If you have your 
own sewing machine you can bring it along. For further details 
call Siobhán or Eimear on (061) 368030 
 
Shannon Bingo: 
Shannon Bingo will take place in the Oakwood Hotel in Shannon on the 
2nd of October at 8pm sharp. Jackpot now stands at 1300euro. Raffle on 
the night with great vouchers donated by the local businesses. We look 
forward to seeing you there. 
 
 

Fashion Show with Celia Holman Lee at Carrigoran House Day 
Centre Thursday 2nd October . Reception starts at 7.30pm.  All 
proceeds to Alzheimer & Elderly Care Services.  Tickets  €25 
available from Carrigoran House & Participating Boutiques. 
 
 

Community Catering / Meals on Wheels: 
The next Meals on Wheels Committee meeting will take place on 
Tuesday Oct 21st at 7pm at the Obair Building. 
This service provides daily hot meals to clients in the parish and 
surrounds of Newmarket on Fergus. While Meals on Wheels is 
primarily for older people, we also provide for anyone who is 
housebound, disabled or unable to cook for themselves. If you 
wish to avail of the service please call (061) 368030 for further 
details. 
 
 
 
 

Ennis Musical Society Auditions-Wizard of OZ 
Ennis musical Society will be holding auditions for their 2015 production 
of The Wizard of Oz. Auditions will take place on Sunday October 5th in 
the Holy Family Hall Ennis. All audition times and information needed 
for the various parts are available on the Ennis Musical Society website. 
Join Ennis Musical Society for a year of song, dance and great fun!  

Minor B County Hurling Champions  
Our Minor Hurlers did us proud last Friday evening when they beat 
O'Callaghan's Mills 3-19 to 2-13 in the Minor B hurling final and  
collected the Kay Marren Cup. Kay Marren was a fantastic hardwork-
ing  club man and I'm sure he was smiling down on this bunch of young 
men who showed many of the things Kay would have admired, great 
skill, hard work and a great sense of pride in his beloved club.   
Eoin presented the cup on behalf of the Marren Family overlooked by 
Club na nOg  representative Joe Pender to the excellent and inspiring 
captain Paudie McMahon. 
This particular bunch of players have had Manager Eddie Griffin in-
volved with them since under 8's along with Derek Clancy, Pat Corry and 
the fantastic trainer Liam Clancy.  All these mentors have led this group 
of lads to glory and as a club we are greatly appreciative.   
Thanks also to the huge amount of loyal Newmarket supporters who 
came out to support the lads - they really appreciated it. 
Intermediate League Final : Well done to our Intermediate Hurlers 
winning the League final 1-16 to 3-09 against Bodyke last Sunday in 
Tulla.   The legendary captain Eoin "Smiley" McInerney thanked the 
management team of Kevin Halpin , Pat O'Leary, Enda Kelly and the 
stats man Colin Martin along with the entire panel.   
Under 13's : Our under 13's hurlers also had a great win beating Inagh-
Kilnamona 4-11 to 3-07.  These lads are now in a semi-final and we wish 
them all the best 
Under 6's blitz : There will be an Under 6's blitz v's Eire Og in New-
market on this Sunday at 11am for all boys and girls. All participants are 
asked to have Hurleys, helmets and boots. Parents are also asked to help 
out if possible 
Golf Classic : Many thanks to all our sponsors and participants in our 
recent very successful Golf Classic, your support as always is very much 
appreciated.  As this was our main fundraising event this year we are 
very thankful for the committee who did all the hard work, Brian Arthur, 
David Ryan, Colin Ryan, Tomas Ryan, Tom Gregan and Pat Keogh. 
Winners are as follows: 1st Declan O'Leary  52.8;  2nd Nicky 
Duggan  53;  3rd Padraig McGrath  54.5;  4th Mike Corry 55.  5th Der-
mot O'Hanlon 55.3 ,  6th Reales Butcher's (better back 9) 55.4;  7th 
Kieran McDermot 55.4;  8th John Torpey 55.5.  
Award 1 Child Coaching Course. 
Venue: Clonlara GAA Club / Time 6.30pm - 9.30pm 
Dates. Tues 21st Oct, 4th,11th,18th, 25th Nov and 2nd Dec 
This course is ideally suited to any person currently coaching or inter-
ested in coaching children up to 12 years of age in a club or school. Over 
the past 4 years we have been running this course with excellent feed-
back from participants. All clubs should have at least 2 award 1 coaches 
with each team in 2015. The cost is €50 per person. 
The course is limited to 30 people. Only people that have completed a 
foundation award course may enroll on this course. 
Please book by contacting sean.chaplin.gpo.clare@gaa.ie 
 
 

CLUB LOTTO RESULTS:-1-8-24-26 
NO Jackpot Winner. €30: M Jones/O Hassett/D Barrett/M MC Donnell /R 

Frost.  NEXT DRAW:- Sports bar  28th Sep Jackpot €3500.00 

The Killaloe Diocesan Youth Council extend a warm welcome 
to everyone who would like to join them in Holy Island for the final 
day of the Youth Mission today, Sunday Sept 28th.  Mass is at 3 
p.m.  Boats leaving Mount Shannon from 2:15 p.m.  

Would you like your child to have the ability to read better and have 
greater comprehension? How would it feel if your child, could learn 
with ease their weekly spellings and retain them. Or the peace in your 
house if they could follow a set of instructions.  Our Visualisation Pro-
gram can help with all the above.  Contact Breda Coughlan 086 
3792360; Web Page: ateasewithdyslexia.com 
 
 

Handball News: Training for 10-12year olds 
starting next Monday 29th @ 6.30pm 


